
Feedback: CCPECP (Coordinating Chamber for PSCBC - 
Eastern Cape) – 27 March 2025 

PSA participated in the chamber meeting held on 27 March 2025, where the Provincial Human Resource 

status report and Occupational Health and Safety report were key agenda items. During the previous 

meeting on 15 November 2024, it was resolved that these reports be deferred to the next meeting, with 

the employer committing to sharing them with labour beforehand. However, the employer failed to submit 

the reports as promised. Labour expressed disappointment, and the employer admitted that the reports 

were still not ready. As a result, it was agreed that the matter be adjourned and a special chamber 

meeting be convened within 10 days to address these outstanding issues. The agreed date for this 

meeting is 09 April 2025. 

 

The PSA emphasized that the employer must take the chamber seriously, adhere to resolutions, and treat 

the chamber with the respect it deserves. All parties must commit to the chamber processes to ensure 

productive and meaningful engagements. Members who have issues under the scope of the CCPECP 

can submit agenda items to zizipho.shukuma@psa.co.za.   

 

Recruit and win! 

The Recruit and Win competition is still open! Recruit three (3) new PSA members and receive a PSA-

branded golf T-shirt! Limited stock available – first come, first served! 

• Ensure your recruiter details are on the signed application form. 

• Email completed forms to zingisile.mgxaji@psa.co.za / kenneth.qikani@psa.co.za  

• WhatsApp forms to 082 880 8959 / 082 880 2936 

 

Let’s grow the PSA together! Recruit and Win! 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC SERVICE COORDINATING BARGAINING COUNCIL (PSCBC) - 

EASTERN CAPE 

02-04-2025 

 


